
Student Affairs Assessment Committee 
Meeting Minutes 

September 7, 2012 

 

Present 

Mike Cairns  Deanna Goldthwait  Cindy Horn  Lisa Ortiz 
Angie Roman  Kristen Salomonson  Leroy Wright 

 

Mike Cairns welcomed Deanna Goldthwait as a new member of the Student Affairs Assessment 
Committee. 

The committee reviewed the Student Affairs Assessment Highlights Instruction packet for 2012-
2013.  The committee will meet after the Assessment Highlights meeting to discuss changes to 
the 2012-13 instructions.   

Nick Campau has agreed to replace Kristen Norton on the committee. 

Mike suggested that the committee read over the Assessment Highlights report prior to the 
meeting on September 12.   

It was suggested that Robbie Teahan be invited to a future meeting to discuss the Academic side 
of assessment. 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

 

Sherry Hayes 
Administrative Assistant to the Associate VP for Student Affairs 
 

 


